

City of Concord, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

CITY HALL • 41 GREEN STREET • 03301

TO:

Members of City Council

FROM:

Mayor Bouley

DATE:

August 22, 2017

RE:

Transportation Policy Advisory Committee Appointments

I propose the reappointment of the following individuals to the Transportation Policy Advisory Committee, each continuing to serve for additional three year terms that will expire April 30, 2020.

- Craig Tufts, 84 Pleasant Street, Concord. Mr. Tufts would continue to serve as the Bike Community Representative.
- Sheila Zakre, 99 Warren Street, Concord. Ms. Zakre would continue to serve as an At-Large Representative.

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, these proposed reappointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the September 11, 2017 City Council meeting.